Cutler Bay Middle PTSA is BRINGING ITS "A" GAME!

SCAN ME!







August 4, 2025 to September 4, 2025 Join today!



Cutler Bay Middle PTSA is BRINGING ITS "A" GAME!

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year, Warrior Families!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to welcome you back for another exciting year at Cutler Bay Middle School! The PTSA is ready to kick off the year strong, and we can't wait to partner with you to support our students, staff, and school community.

Our Membership Drive for 2025–2026 is officially ON!

We invite everyone — parents, students, teachers, and community members — to join the PTSA. Your support helps fund programs, events, and initiatives that enrich the educational experience for all students.

- Let's make this year unforgettable join the movement and support the mission!
- Mark your calendars!
 Our first PTSA meeting of the school year will be held on Monday, September 16, 2025. We would love to see you there and hear your ideas!
- interested in getting more involved or being part of our PTSA team? Email us at: cmbs.ptsa.treasurer@gmail.com

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we can make a difference!

Warmly,

Cutler Bay Middle School PTSA



